
 

Please continue to review your shipment status in OneNet. Shipments which 

are closed in OneNet have been done so as the Coles purchase order is no 

longer deliverable against. New purchase orders raised by Coles will reflect 

backlogged demand. Please ensure you continue to raise shipments in 

OneNet in line with your Coles purchase orders into the future. 

 

Track Closure – Wallenbeen NSW 

 

collect customer update 
9 September 2022 

 

Good Morning All, 

 

Please be advised of track closure in Wallenbeen NSW affecting the QLD <> VIC 

rail corridor.  

This has been caused by a truck falling off a road bridge onto the track, photos 

below.  

Driver did not sustain any serious injuries. 

Track is being assessed this morning and we are awaiting an ETA for track 

reopening. 

Coles Collect will seek to convert your shipments to road were possible, capacity 

permitting. 
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